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Dear Brother in Christ, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you 
information as needed. 
 
New Forward in Faith Grant Program 

The Archdiocese stands ready to provide financial support to our parishes to enable 
them to continue to spread the Gospel of Jesus Christ and minister to the people in 
our community.  

We are pleased to announce a grant and loan program funded by our affiliated 
corporation, Forward in Faith, Inc. (FIF).  FIF was established as a result of the 
2004-2005 archdiocese capital campaign of the same name; FIF exists to further 
our educational, charitable and religious works.  

The grants are generally for priority capital projects that cannot be afforded by 
parishes with limited financial resources.  Click here to learn more about the 
program and the application process.  Please contact Mrs. Adrienne Willich, 
Executive Director of Parish and School Financial Operations, 
at WillichA@adw.org with any questions. 

  

 

 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El 
Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
 

       

   

   

    

  




